
DAY SCHOOL
 GOOD NEWSLETTER

NOVEMBER 2024

SOME FUN STUFF HAPPENING
OUR BULLETIN BOARD IS AT THE LIBRARY FOR THE MONTH

OF NOVEMBER-CHECK IT OUT!
11/1 FARM DAY 

11/12 MR. ROBERT’S STORYTIME
11/21 TEA WITH JOY(JUST OLDER YOUTH FROM THE CHURCH)
11/26 SHARKS AND SEA TURTLES WALK TO LIBRARY

11/27-11/29 NO SCHOOL-THANKSGIVING



THE GUPPY CLASS

THE GUPPIES
HAVE BEEN
ENJOYING

PAINTING AND
PLAYING WITH
EACH OTHER!



THE SEAHORSES HAVE BEEN
LEARNING THE LETTERS OF THE

ALPHABET AND WHAT STARTS WITH
THE LETTERS E,F,G AND H. THE

SEAHORSES HAVE BEEN MAKING
TRIANGLES. THE CHILDREN ENJOYED

MANY GUEST READERS FOR
GRANDPARENT’S WEEK, TOO.

THE SEAHORSE 
CLASS



THE STARFISH 
CLASS

THE STARFISH ARE
LEARNING LETTERS
AND WHAT STARTS
WITH E, F, G AND H.
THE STARFISH LOVE
TO SING THE SPIDER
SONG AND PUMPKIN
SONG THIS MONTH.

THE CLASS HAD
ALOT OF FUN WITH

GRANDPARENTS
VISITING US AND
READING MANY

BOOKS!



THE SEA TURTLE
CLASS

THE SEA TURTLES
HAVE BEEN BUSY
MAKING LOTS OF
SENSORY THINGS

TO PLAY WITH! THEY
LOVE TO GET THEIR

HANDS MESSY.



THE SHARK
CLASS

THE SHARKS HAVE A CLASS PET THIS
YEAR NAMED SHARKY! HE GETS TO VISIT

A DIFFERENT STUDENT’S HOUSE EACH
WEEKEND AND THE CLASS GETS TO HEAR

ABOUT ALL OF HIS ADVENTURES. THE
SHARKS HAD MANY GRANDPARENTS

VISIT AND ONE TAUGHT THEM ALL ABOUT
MAKING JAM.



GRANDPARENTS WEEK
IS SO SWEET!



WE LOVE WHEN JAKE
VISITS THE DAY SCHOOL


